Association of University and College Employees

LOCAL No. 1 (U.B.C))

July 25, 1979

Allen McLean

Vancouver Community Legal Assistance Society
257 East 1llth Avenue

Vancouver, i5.C.

Dear Mr. McLean:

As per our telephone conversation of today's date, I
enclose a copy of the letter received by Christine
Tam from the collections division of the Unemployment
Insurance Commission.

I will instruct Ms. Tam to contact you by phone to
authorize you to act on her behalf in this regard.

Yours truly,
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Ian A. Spence Ny [
AUCE Local One \)

July 27, 1979

Subsequently phoned and confirmed that Christine Tam is a
C.U.P.E. member and presumably that the matter will be handled
by C.U:R.E, reps:, : >

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C. Telephone (604) 224-5613



